
 
 
  
 
 

 

Prevention Department 

Police Headquarters, Middlemoor, Exeter, Devon, EX2 7HQ  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
10 October 2024 
 
Dear Cameron Whymer, 
 
Ref: Tavistock Neighbourhood Plan 2022-2034 
 
Thank you on behalf of Devon and Cornwall Police for requesting consultation on the Tavistock 
Neighbourhood Plan 2022-2034. From a designing out crime, fear of crime and anti-social behaviour 
perspective I do not wish to add anything further to the plan at this time, however, please find my 
comments below.  
 
It is welcomed to see that within 4.2 High Quality Sustainable Design it states that good design means 
that a development should create a safe and secure environment. I also fully support that good design 
must find the balance between factors such as ‘access for people, access for vehicle, ecology, 
biodiversity, leisure and crime & safety’.  
 
Within section 10 Transport and Connectivity I also support the inclusion of improving paths and 
connections with more direct and safe routes, as well as including safe walkable routes within 
objective xxvi.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if I can be of further assistance.  
 
Kind Regards  
 
Kim Burnett 
 
Designing Out Crime Officer – Torbay, South Hams, West Devon & Dartmoor. 
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